
          September 27, 2011

Your partnership with me helps our northeast leadership development team get workers to 
campuses around the northeast and the world.  I’d like you to hear what some of our new interns 
are doing.   

Angie Allen (middle first row, brown jacket) is 
helping to follow up 800 Harvard students who 
received Bibles from our staff and students. 

Soon to be married Matt Litchfield (top left in 
green shirt) and Rebecca Johnson (tall blond 
second row) report from UMass-Dartmouth, 
“UMD has 16 people signed up for Fall Retreat 
already!! We're really excited and certainly have 
our work cut out for us!” 

Jessica Overbey and Rachel Havrilla (to the left 
and right of Angie) are spearheading a new 
women’s outreach at Bunker Hill Community 
College in Boston.

Charlene Chan (front right) is at Cornell where 
our staff and students are connecting with over 
100 students who don’t know Jesus.

Jeremiah Noordhoek (red shirt on left) reports 
from MIT, “MIT has seen some incredible 
things over the last few weeks! We received 114 
contact cards from freshmen who were 
interested in getting involved with Cru, which is 
10% of the incoming freshmen class at MIT!”

Chris (not pictured) is hanging out with students on a campus in a closed country in East Asia.  
He writes carefully, “Last week, someone came to Dad and I'm so amazed at how quickly he's 
absorbing the Good News. There's another student that expressed to me how much he wants to 
learn more about JC and he believes I am the guy who can teach him.”

As you can see, your prayers and finances are making an 
impact on college students on Ivy League Campuses, 
Community Colleges, and in other countries! Thank 
you.     

   Grateful for you,

 Liz Kealy * Leadership Development Director Northeast *Campus Crusade for Christ
87 Bancroft Ave, Reading, MA 01876 * liz.kealy@uscm.org * 302-353-2025 cell

Our interns at the August Orientation Briefing, a time 
of preparation for full time ministry before sending 

them off to their campus assignments

Saturday, I ended my one day spiritual 
retreat with a walk on Crane’s Beach.  

Dear Friends,


